
Newport CE (VA) Primary School 
Hazel Close, Carisbrooke Meadows, Newport, Isle of Wight. PO30 5GD 

Telephone:  01983 522826  E-mail:  school@newportcofe.com 
Website: www.newportcepri.iow.sch.uk 

Newsletter         Executive Headteacher: Katherine Marshall 

     3rd November 2017 Issue 4 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all the very positive feedback given through the recent  

questionnaire completed by nearly all parents this week.  The full analysis of the 

feedback and comments is currently being completed and once done, will be 

shared through the newsletter, APP and website.  

 

We have had a very good level of uptake on our new offer of open lessons in KS2 

- which is a chance to join your child for a lesson, and see for yourselves the  

excellent work going on across the school. If you haven't yet signed up for a slot, 

please talk to your child's class teacher. KS1 open lessons will begin in January. 

 

Following a bit of feedback, please may I remind parents that copies of all letters 

sent home are uploaded onto the school website for information. We know that 

some children forget to pass letters on and leave letters hidden at the bottom of 

their school bags. As a way of over-coming this we do share them through the 

website and / or APP.  

 

We have received exciting news from Mrs Chatfield, whose family has been added 

to with the birth of their new son. I'm sure you will join the staff in wishing her 

and her family 'all health and happiness'.  

 

Please look out for the wonderful article in the week’s County Press about ‘Love 

of Learning’ at Newport CE. It captures the school completely. 

 

 

Katherine Marshall 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Miss Marshall’s diary for the next two weeks: 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Wk1 Beg 
6th Nov 

Carisbrooke Newport 
 

Carisbrooke Newport Carisbrooke 

Wk2 Beg 
13th Nov 
 

Newport Carisbrooke 
  

Newport Carisbrooke Newport 



Class Attend-

ance   for 

the fort-

night % 

Pupils 

Late 

Carle *98.33 0 

Donaldson 97.47 0 

Seuss 97.11 1 

Jeffers 95.37 0 

Rosen 95.06 1 

Mitchell 97.01 1 

Dahl 96.37 2 

Milligan 96.43 2 

Walliams 98.08 1 

Rowling 97.85 1 

Blackman 95.42 1 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for our amazing world.  

Thank you for our safe, warm homes, loving families and fresh water and food.  

We know some people are sadly not as fortunate as us.  

Help us to be kind to one another and to treat others with respect, even when it seems tough. 

We are so lucky to have such wonderful lives full of happiness. 

Amen 

 

Written by Lily Tosdevin and Emily Wright (Blackman Class) 

 

School Community Award 

 

Noah Hayward, Polly Taylor, William McDowall and Corey Wakeling 

Fearne Mackett, Oscar Rogers, Kate Argyle and Laurence Taylor 

Lara Parker-Gill, Freya Turner, Poppy Chiverton and Camlo Collins 

Jack Sims, Olivia Watson, Emilia Andrews and Isaac Jones 

Daria Iordache, Logan MacEwan, Luca Broderick and Ella Edwards 

Emi Bishop, Katie Wakeling, Tia Cottingham and Harley Stevens 

Joshua Abraham, Eleanor Jones,  Joshua Elliott and Chloe Mew 

Morgan Hissey, Ruby Howard, Caitlin Edgerton and Isabella Radley-White 

Benjamin McGookin, Grace Taylor, Emma Stevens and Jared Tout-Walters 

Hayden Hammond-Crutcher, Emily Martin, Darcey Richardson and  

Lewis Whorwood 

Lily Tosdevin, Louise Walsh, Maddie Brett and Callum Winter 



News from Rowling Class 
Rowling class have been very busy over the past few weeks and have produced some 

fantastic work!  Every morning, we are very focussed on our English and Maths  

lessons – studying exciting books, such as Floodland, and practising our written  

calculation skills.  Our afternoons are equally jam-packed with learning, as we   

develop our Discovery, Computing, French, Art, RE and PE skills!   

Here are just a few of our learning experiences that we would like to share with 

you : 

Linked to our work in Computing, we have had 

great fun learning about semaphore and how 

codes link to computers. We even delivered 

our own messages to our friends! 

Meanwhile, in Maths lessons, we 

have been practising our addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and  

division skills.  We are always 

looking for different ways to   

present our calculations and have 

spent this week considering how 

we can use equipment to show 

them visually.  We have worked 

really well as teams and enjoyed 

supporting each other with our 

learning. 

When we aren’t busy exercising our brains, we enjoy lots of sporting activities in PE lessons.  

We are currently practising our dance and gymnastics moves in preparation for our Newport 

Isle Dance entry…watch this space! 

We are very much looking forward to 

seeing what fun the rest of the term 

brings! 



Diary Dates 
 

 

Thursday 9th November  -  Open Morning 9.30am  -  11.00am 

 

Tuesday 14th November  -  School Photo Orders must in handed into the school office 

 

Friday 17th November  -  Rosen Class Assembly 

 

Friday 17th November  -  Children in Need Mufti Day 

 

Friday 17th November  -  *FON Neon Disco*  - change of date, more details to follow 

 

Friday 8th December  -  Rowling Class Assembly 

 

Wednesday 13th December  -  EYFS & KS1 Nativity  -  more details to follow 

 

Thursday 14th December  -  EYFS & KS1 Nativity  -  more details to follow 

 

Friday 15th December  -  Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Tuesday 19th December  -  Christmas Dinner Day 

 

Thursday 21st December  -  Last day of term 

 

Thursday 4th January 2018  -  Development Day  -  School closed 

 

Friday 5th January 2018  -  Development Day  -  School closed 

 

Monday 8th January 2018  -  Back at school 

 

Monday 23rd July 2018  -  Development Day  -  School closed 

Shoebox Appeal 

 

Please send in your filled shoebox by Friday 17th  

November. All children were given a leaflet before half 

term. Shoeboxes and leaflets are available from the school 

office. Many thanks. 

School Photos 

School photos were sent home this week. All orders must 

be in school by Tuesday 14th November. Many thanks. 



Menu for week beginning 6 November 2017 

  
Monday:          BBQ chicken pizza with jacket wedges / Bean vegetable chilli with rice, sweetcorn and mixed 

            peppers, pear sponge with custard. 

 
Tuesday:            Minced beef and onion pie with mashed potatoes / Vegetable wholemeal pasta bake, green  

            beans and glazed carrots, Rice pudding with mixed berries. 

 
Wednesday:            Roast chicken with stuffing with roast potatoes / Vegetable wellington with roast potatoes and 

           gravy, savoy cabbage and sweetcorn, cheeses, apple and biscuits.     

                                  

Thursday:                Beef lasagne / Red pepper frittata with new potatoes, broccoli and tomato salad, apple and  

                                raisin strudel with custard. 

      

Friday:                    Breaded or battered fish with chips / Cheese and tomato pizza with chips, garden peas and   

                                baked beans, yoghurt and fresh fruit platter.     

         

Menu for week beginning 13 November 2017 

 
Monday          Sausages with mashed potatoes and gravy / Quorn sausages with mashed potatoes and gravy, 

           cauliflower and peas, wholemeal plum and vanilla crumble with custard. 

 

Tuesday:           Shepherd’s pie with gravy / Sweet and sour vegetables with noodles, carrots and green beans, 

           apple and raisin flapjack. 

 

Wednesday:           Roast pork with roast potatoes and gravy / Quorn roast with roast potatoes and gravy(v) ,  with 

                                 savoy cabbage and swede, carrot and courgette cake with custard. 

 

Thursday:                Chicken tikka with rice / Creamy vegetable pie with mashed potato topping(v) with  

                                 sweetcorn and peppers, Dutch apple pie and custard. 

 

Friday:                     Salmon fishcake and chips / Macaroni cheese with garlic slice(v) with baked beans  

                                 and garden peas, lemon drizzle cake. 

                      
                              
    Reminder: All Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are entitled to a free school meal.  

 

 

 

School Meal Options 

 
As well as the daily menu, we also offer the option of a jacket potato with a choice of filling, 

salad and dessert.  Choose from cheese, cheese/beans, beans or tuna mayonnaise.  We are 

also offering KS2 a baguette option.  Choose from cheese, ham or tuna.   

All jacket potatoes/baguettes/vegetarian options must be booked with the office either in 

advance or by 9.30am each day   -  £1.85 per day. 

 

Polite reminder  -  school meals are now £1.85 each and must be paid for 

either in advance, or on the day taken. 

 
Morning Break Snacks  are available for Years 2 - 6.   *New prices* 

Toast (1 buttered slice) 25p 

Crumpet (buttered) 50p 

1/2 teacake (buttered) 25p 

Milk or Orange Juice 50p (water always available) 



Carisbrooke College and Medina College 

In accordance to 15(b) of the Schools Admissions Code the        

Governing Body of the Island Innovation Federation are consulting 

on the Admissions Arrangements for September 2019. As the      

admissions authority the governing body has amended the policy to 

include an additional admissions criterion to be used if there are 

more applications than there are available places. The additional  

criterion gives priority to children of staff who have (1) been  

employed at the school for two or more years at the time at which 

the application for admission to the school is made, or (2) have been 

recruited to fill a vacant post for which there is a demonstrable skill 

shortage. 

 

The policies can be viewed on the websites for Carisbrooke College 

and Medina College. Comments on the proposed admissions  

arrangements should be sent to click HERE.  

 

Consultation closes on 8th December 2017.  

St Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy 

 

Portsmouth and Winchester Academy Trust who sponsor St Francis 

Catholic and Church of England Primary Academy, are consulting 

on the Admissions Arrangements for September 2019. Please  

contact St Francis Catholic and Church of England Primary  

Academy on 01983 857449 for details of the proposed policy.   

 

Comments on the policy could be sent to click HERE by 21st  

December 2017 clearly marked ‘Response to Admissions Policy 

Consultation’. 

mailto:admissions.consultation@iif.org.uk
mailto:admissions@stfrancisventnor.org

